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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
We know that the majority of our students enjoy learning through
music, and linking to this, we are planning a mini-music festival -
The Stocklake Summer Jam, on 20th June. There will be a carousel
of music related activities happening around the school, supported
also by some external providers. This will not cost you any money as
this event is just for students and will be happening within the school
day. More information will be shared nearer the time.
Part of our Careers Programme requires us to expose students to
people who have different job roles. We have had police, authors, a
hairdresser, a gym owner, ice hockey team, and a Tesco worker in.
We are keen to broaden these opportunities so if you, or anyone you
know, may be prepared to come into school to talk or host an
activity with students, please contact Hannah Zerdzinska on
hzerdzinska@thevalefederation.com.

 Rhonda Gosney

CLASS UPDATES

SIGN OF THE WEEK

6  Formth

Whilst the 1st of May was the local elections, students
and staff at Stocklake were voting for their favourite
snack which will be sold at Tuck Shop - strawberry
mousse won! In Assembly, we also learnt about the
local elections and voting. Sixth Form then voted for

their favourite song which classes will engage with as
part of our 'Stocklake Summer Jam - Move to the

Music!’ As part of our work experience, some students
will be collating the results and feeding back to

classes.

The Arbor school meals ordering window is
OPEN to order all school meals for the next
half term (Monday 2nd June to Wednesday
23rd July)

SCHOOL MEAL ORDERING

Cedar Class

In Cedar class this week we went out into the
community. We went to the Aylesbury Vale Park

where we practiced walking across the pedestrian
crossing and using the green man. The students

then went to the park where they practiced
climbing and turn taking with others on the swing.

Please access your school meals via the Arbor App or the online Arbor
Portal to order your meal choice for your child's school meals
The menu is available from our website - click here to view. You can
also view guidance notes for the Arbor system here.
You can choose any meal for any day
Payment of £3.00 per meal is to be paid via the Arbor App or Portal
The meal ordering window for next half term WILL CLOSE AT 12NOON
ON MONDAY 12th MAY
Any child without an ordered meal WILL BE REQUIRED to have a HOME
SUPPLIED packed lunch

Core Words
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SPORTS DAY SCHOOL UNIFORM

Stocklake Park 6th Form would like to invite you to
their sports day. This will be taking place on

Friday 16  May, 1.30pm - 2.30pm.  Team colours
are red, blue, black, green, yellow and white.

Attending parents / carers can take their child
home after. 

th

**************************************************
Stocklake Park Sports day for all other students

will be taking place between Monday 12  May to
Wednesday 14  May and you are invited.

th

th

Team colours are red, blue, black, green, yellow
and white. You will receive an update about what

colour your child is in via home school diary/
email. 

 Students can choose to wear their team colours
if they wish (but it is not compulsory). This could
be a t-shirt, hat or socks. The teams and colours

are as follows:

 Group 1 Monday 12th May 1.30pm- 2.30pm
Team Green - Oak 
Team Blue - Rowan 
Team White - Hazel 

Team Purple - Willow 
Team Yellow - Cedar 

 
Group 2 - Wednesday 14th May 1.30pm – 2.30pm 

Team yellow - Sunflower 
Team Blue - Dragon 

Team Red - Pine 
Team Green - Maple 
Team Black - Beech 

Team White - Izzie, Sophie C [from willow class],
Rehaan and Ayo [from Rowan class].

Communication for 6th Form Sports Day will be
sent home via home/school diaries. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Please see the below flyer from Buckland, our school uniform provider.  
You will find information and guidance on uniform ordering deadlines for
September 2025, as well as details about sizing, garment care and the
recommended order cut-off date to ensure timely delivery before the
start of the new academic year.
You can click on the below link to go directly to the school's online uniform
shop - https://price-buckland.co.uk/booker-park-school-aylesbury .

https://price-buckland.co.uk/booker-park-school-aylesbury


Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Stocklake Park School, Stocklake, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1DP
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SCHOOL CALENDAR

Monday 12  Mayth

School Meal Ordering Closes
(12.00 noon)

Monday 12  to 16  Mayth th

Sports Day Week

Monday 12  May - Sports Day th

Group 1: 1.30pm - 2.30pm

Tuesday 13  May - Sports Dayth

Cherry Class: PMLD at Booker Park School
  

Wednesday 14  May - Sports Dayth

Group 2: 1.30pm - 2.30pm

Friday 16  May - Sports Dayth

6  Form: 1.30pm - 2.30pmth

Monday 13  to 20  Mayth th

Mental Health Awareness Week

Wednesday 21  Mayst

Electric Umbrella

Friday 23  May - Half Termrd

Half Term Holiday: 26th to 30th May
School closes Friday 23rd May at 3.15pm and re-

opens on Monday 2nd June at 9.00am 

Monday 2  Junend

Students return to School

Thursday 5  June th

World Environment Day - Upcycling/Washing up
toys

Wednesday 18  Juneth

Parent’s Evening

Friday 20  June th

Summer Jam (Saturday 21st World Music Day)

Friday 18  Julyth

6th Form Leavers Prom

Wednesday 23  July - Last day of Termrd

CHARITY FUN DAY

24 HOUR BADMINTON RAFFLE - RAISING
MONEY FOR AN ADAPTIVE TRIKE

Kristen Rutson, who works across The Vale Federation, is (once again)
organising a 24 hour Badminton Marathon to raise money for an adapted
Trike at the school. If you are able to buy (or sell) some raffle tickets,
please place any money in a sealed envelope, clearly marked Raffle
tickets with your child’s name and class. Children and parents are very
welcome to attend – as you’ll see, there is going to be lots to see and do.

Join us for a jammed packed day of exciting sports and fun games on
Saturday the 24  May . See below flyer for details;th


